
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 17, 2020 
 
(Unincorporated North Charleston, SC) Just before 9:00 a.m. this morning, Charleston County 
sheriff’s deputies responded to the 7100 block of McGregor Street for a report of a man with 
a gun.  When deputies arrived, they observed a deceased male and female on the ground 
outside of the residence.  A shotgun was located on the ground near the deceased 
individuals.  Deputies did not locate any other persons in the residence.  At this time, the 
incident appears to be an apparent murder/suicide.  Detectives are actively investigating.   
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